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SAINT MARTIN DE PORRES

n CLEVELAND’S CRISTO REY HIGH SCHOOL

Parent Newsletter: April 2018

New Building Updates

Beginning April 9th, when we return from spring break,
11th and 12th grade students will have all of their classes in
the new building on St. Clair.

Below are important announcements for ALL guardians
regarding new procedures:

Afternoon Pick Up: If you are picking up your
student after 4 pm, please pick them up on
Norwood as all students who are not with
teachers will wait to be picked up in the St. Clair
building.

Main Office: The main office will be located in the
new building with the main entrance on St. Clair
Ave. The door on Lausche will not be an entryway
to the school anymore so please come to the St.
Clair entrance for main office assistance.

Drop Off: Please remmember to use E 64th to
access Norwood so that all traffic on Norwood
flows north. This will prevent back-ups and keep
students safe as they cross the street.

Thank you, and we appreciate your patience as we
make the transition into this exciting new space! Please
let us know if you have any questions or concerns.

Main Office Closed

Thursday, March 29th- Wednesday, April 4th

The Main Office will be closed for the Easter
Holidays. In addition, we will be closed the first
Tuesday and Wednesday in April as we move the
main office to the new building. During this time, no
one will be available to answer calls or provide
services.

Main Office services will resume on Thursday, April
5th. Spring break hours are from 8:30 am- 3:30 pm.

The business office will remain OPEN Tuesday-
Friday (April 3r9- 6t"), and you can reach Ms.
Santiago directly at 216-361-0099.

Important April Dates

9th: CWSP Tuesday
Return from Spring Break

13th: Take Back the Night- 5 pm
16th: CWSP Wednesday

20th- 21st: Women’s and Men’s
Overnight Retreats (optional)

21st: Food Bank School Pantry
9:30-11 am

23rd: CWSP Thursday
27th: Arts Fest- 7 pm

30th: CWSP Friday
Red Cross Blood Drive

Saint Martin
New Address

Please note that since
we are moving into the
new building, our
mailing address is
changing.

Our new address is:

6202 St. Clair Ave.
Cleveland, OH 44103
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CWSP Reminders

Makeup Time

SENIORS: Makeup time MUST be completed this Spring Break in order to buy tickets
and attend prom in May. Please contact Ms. Musser with questions or concerns: 216-881-
1689 ext 205 or smusser@stmdphs.org.

All students: If you have been approved to receive transportation for a makeup day on April
5th and/or 6th, please report directly to the new cafeteria by 8:00 AM! Lunch will not be
provided so please plan accordingly.

From the Business Office College Counseling Corner
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Seniors: College Decision Day is May 1,
so you must notify your college that you
plan to enroll by this date.

Tuition

Tuition is due the 10th of every month. If
you would like to sign up for automatic
credit card payments, copies are available
in the main office of the school.

College counselors are available to meet
with students and families.

CSTP and EdChoice Vouchers Renewals
DUE FRIDAY, APRIL 13th
RENEWALS for vouchers are due by ) _
Friday, April 13th. If you have not renewed Refer a Friend or Family
your voucher, please visit the Business Member to Saint Martin!
office as soon as possible! When you come
to renew your voucher, you will also be
able to sign your current voucher check.
All voucher checks must be signed by
FRIDAY, APRIL 13th. Following the 13th,
unsigned voucher checks will be charged
as tuition on student accounts

Who do you know that would be a

good fit for Saint Martin? The
SENIOR FAMILIES: Admissions Office is now accepting
applications for students for the 2018-19
Your student’s tuition, fees, and lunch bills school year. We have already begun
must be paid in full by April 27, 2018 for accepting students for the class of
your student to be eligible to participate in 2022, and we also have spots open for
any senior events including prom and transfer students as well!
commencement ceremonies. Students will

not receive a diploma unless these financial

obligations are met. Apply by visiting the Saint Martin

website or contacting the Admissions

If you have any questions regarding your Office at (216) 881-1689 ext. 238.

account or voucher, please contact Ms.
Santiago at 216-361-0099.



tel:(216)%20361-0099

2nd Annual Arts Fest

Friday, April 27th at 7:00pm

Our drama students, choir & other artists will
perform One-Act Plays, monologues, songs,
and show off their art work during this great
event. Tickets will be sold the week of the
event & a concession stand will be available.
COME OUT AND SUPPORT OUR ARTISTS!

Questions, contact Ms. Vickey McBride or Ms.

Julia Fisher.

Spring Break Immersion Trips

SERVICE

During spring break, 23 students and 6
adults will participate in service
immersion trips to Philadelphia

(Aquinas Center), Nazareth Farm (West

Virginia), Bethlehem Farm (West
Virginia). In Philadelphia, students will
learn more about the experience of
immigrants and refugees through
service projects like assisting with an

English as a Second Language classes.

In West Virginia, students will help out
with home repair projects while

focusing on simple living and
sustainability. We pray for traveling
mercies for the students and adults who
will be journeying out, and we thank
them for caring for the wider world and
being Saint Martin!

Mass with Bishop Perez

On Friday, April 23rd Bishop Nelson Perez
will visit Saint Martin and celebrate mass
with the school community. The mass will
take place in St. Vitus Church at 10am. He
will also bless our new building and spend
some time getting to know Saint Martin
students.

Women’s and Men’s
Overnight Retreats

Renewal

On Friday, April 20th and Saturday,
April 21st, members of the junior class
will have their men's and women's
overnight retreats. The men will be
going to Camp Wanake in Beach City
and the women will be at Beulah
Beach in Vermilion. Both the men and
women will enjoy various outdoors
team-building activities and faith-
sharing opportunities.




UPCOMING STUDENT ACTIVITIES

SPRING SPORTS: Baseball, Softball, and Track & Field seasons have begun. See the Saint
Martin website Calendar for the schedules of each of the sports. Come out and support
our LIONS!

MONDAY, APRIL 9th - MARTIN MONDAY - Students can wear Saint Martin spirit-wear
and dress down. Please follow the guidelines in the student handbook which can be found
on the school website. The Lion’s Den will be open from 8:00-9:00am on that morning.

WEDNESDAY, APRIL 18th 5:00-7:00PM - PROJECT SNAPSHOT GALLERY OPENING
at the Cleveland Print Room (2550 Superior Ave, Cleveland, OH 44114). The following
student photographers will have their photos on display at the Cleveland Print Room for
their Project Snapshot Gallery Opening. They have been working on learning the art of
photography, developing black & white photographs for the past 5 months. Please come
out and see their fine work. STUDENT PARTICIPANTS ARE: Jasmine Melton, Keimari
Warfield, Ryan Wimbley, Sofia Elama & Mekdes Shiferaw.

SENIOR CLASS REMINDERS:
1 PROM TICKETS will be on sale Monday, April 9th - April 20th
o Tickets are $65 per person and include prom & a day pass to Kalahari Water
Park
o To purchase a ticket, students MUST have completed all Capstone
Components, completed all CWSP work time, in good academic and
behavioral standing, and no balance on their tuition statements (please
contact the business office with questions).
o Tickets will be sold by Ms. Carney during lunch or by appointment.
1 GRADUATION TICKETS:
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